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NOTICE OF FRANCHISE and LEASE RENEWALS - INVERLOCH & DISTRICT FINANCIAL ENTERPRISES LTD

Inverloch and District Financial Enterprises Ltd (IDEFL) recently celebrated 15 years of successful operation as a
Bendigo Community Bank in Inverloch. During this time over $550,000 has been directly returned to the
community through grants and sponsorships.

IDEFL is pleased to announce that a further 5 year franchise agreement with 2 x 5 year options (15 years in total)
has been negotiated and signed with Bendigo and Adelaide Bank. Additionally, IDEFL has secured a further 5
year lease on its current premises.

These exciting announcements recognise the solid financial position of the company and commitment to
continue and grow the Inverloch Bendigo Community Bank. It will ensure that local community banking needs
are serviced for many years to come, together with the added benefit of funds being available from profits, for
community needed programs and projects.

Further information regarding this announcement may be obtained by contacting Mark McCormack, Company
Secretary on 0417 382 670.
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